Dear Senators
| am writing about the above Inquiry and my evidence to that Inquiry on 23 August 2019. | wish
to make some corrections to my evidence.

In my evidence | stated that we had met Minster Frydenberg only once - to discuss draft
recommendations. That meeting occurred on 21 August 2018 and Minister Price was also
present.

On checking with my colleagues they reminded me we had also met with Minsters Frydenberg
and Price on 7 May 2018 shortly after we had started work on the project. At that meeting we
discussed where we would be visiting and who we would be visiting. Following that meeting we
met with members of the Liberal agriculture committee who also provided suggestions about
who we should talk to and where we should go.

Also on 15 October 2018, following the meeting with members of the National Party we met
separately with Coalition members and their staff.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Craik





